Minutes of March 11, 2024, Meeting Forest Lakes Club

Jeff Vincent called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m.  Members of the board present included Debbie Devenny, Jack Quirk, Randy Palen and Greg Smith.  Len Bicher and Gary Branning were unable to attend.

Treasurer’s Report as of March 11, 2024

We currently have $29,769.26 in the special assessment account, $10,873.71 in the Byram Twp. Escrow account, $31,515.79 in the dam assessment account, $25,004.23 in the operating account and $34,517.17 I the MMF for a total of $131,680.16.

Discussion 

The board discussed the resolution offering membership to cub lake property owners.  A motion was made by Jack Quirk and seconded by Greg Smith to approve the resolution.  The motion was approved unanimously.

The board reviewed the budget prepared by Treasurer, Greg Smith.  Some changes to the insurance coverage were suggested and Greg will be speaking with our insurance agent.  

The Fire Marshall inspected the building last week and everything was satisfactory.

A motion was made by Debbie Devenny and seconded by Jack Quirk to adjourn the meeting at 9:15 p.m.  The motion was unanimously approved.  






